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catherine cox <catmcox@gmail.com>
Fri 2/12/2021 11:40 AM

To: La Jolla Community Planning Association <info@lajollacpa.org>

La Jolla Community Planning Association,

| am opposed to the Windandsea Belvedere (Gazebo) project on Neptune. Please stop the
construction of this project.

Thank you,

Catherine Cox



